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Our Christian Value of 
the Month is: 

 
 
 

Honesty 
 
 

‘And you will know the 
truth, and the truth will 
set you free.’ 
 
John 8:32 

14h June 2018 
Please accept our apologies for this 
late newsletter, our printer and    
photocopier have been out of action. 
 
Weeping Window  
The whole school enjoyed a trip to    
Hereford Cathedral where we explored 
the beautiful building as well as being 
overwhelmed by the Weeping Window.  
The amazing display of poppies was to          
commerate Herefordshire’s Home Front 
campaign, marking the ways in which 
the men and women of Herefordshire 
contributed to the World War I war    
efforts all those years ago.  Some of 
Class 4’s artwork and poetry had been 
chosen and was displayed in the      
Cathedral and Museum over the                 
commemorative period.   

Gangsta Granny  
Following on from their World Book Day 
theme Class 3 were thoroughly          
entertained at Hereford’s Courtyard 
Theatre by the stage production of 
Gangsta Granny, by David Walliams.  
The children were amazed by the    
costumes and stage production and left 
the theatre with aching tummies from 
laughing so much.  We would like to 
thank the Sylvia Shaw Trust for        
covering the cost of our transport.   
 
Hole in the Hedge 
We are saddened to see that even 
though attempts have been made to fix 
the hole in the hedge on the pavement 
side of the Bartons it has reappeared.  
Please can we ask parents to discour-
age their children from entering the  
Bartons via this hole and to use the 
white gate as intended.  We are ex-
tremely lucky to have the Bartons to 
play on at lunch times but holes in the 
boundaries do cause  concern.  Thank 
you for your co-operation. 

Creative Afternoon 
Last half term each child in school 
had the opportunity to choose a crea-
tive activity to take part in on a Mon-
day afternoon.  Each staff member 
led an activity in a small group.  Activ-
ities included gardening, sewing, silk 
painting, wood work, mosaics, cross 
stitch, drawing, decoupage and 3D    
modelling and clay work.  Children 
were given the opportunities to so-
cialise with children that they may not 
normally, develop social and team 
building skills as well as developing 
the skills in their particular activity.  At 
the end of the session children 
showed a great sense of         
achievement and pride and have 
asked when we will be doing it again! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Meghan Marcle Mystery 
Children 
and       
parents 
were 
shocked to 
see that 
our school 
sign had 
been     
vandalised by an unknown suspect, 
on Friday 18th May.  However it was 
done in good humour and we all    
enjoyed changing the school name 
for the weekend of the Royal       
Wedding. 

Dear God, 
 
Thank you for all the 
loving Fathers in the 
world but help the 
people who have lost 
their Father.   
Let them remember 
the happy times they 
had together. 
 
Amen 
 



London Trip 
Children from Class 4 embarked on 
their long awaited trip to London   
during the last week of half term. 
On the first day they visited The    
National History Museum and The 
National Gallery.  The children were 
amazed by the dinosaur exhibition 
and became scientists for the after-
noon, exploring artefacts in an        
investigative workshop. 

 

On the second day the children   
experienced the sights of the city on 
a walking tour, travelled up the 
Thames on a river boat, marvelled at 
the crown jewels in The Tower of 
London and were amazed by the   
production of The School of Rock.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The final day did not disappoint.  It 
began with a tour of Shakespeare’s 
Globe Theatre and an exciting work-
shop developing the children’s use of 
facial expression, space and body 
language, which we are sure will be 
of great use in our Summer              
production.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

News From the Nursery 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Children in nursery enjoy      

moving and music making as 
they learn new nursery rhymes.   

 
Important Dates 
June 
29th    KS2 Forest School 
       
July 
6th    Reports to parents 
9th        Summer Play 1.30pm   
10th      Summer Play 6.00pm 
11th    Summer Play 6.00pm 
13th    Whole School Trip to Seaside 
19th      Leavers Service 2.00pm 
20th     Last day Finish 1.30pm  
 

 

 
Church Services 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Before returning home children            
experienced London from a height,  
riding the London Eye.   
 
The children were a true credit to their 
parents and the school.  We were  
approached by a staff member in the 
Tower of London who commented on 
their excellent behaviour. We are sure 
that the experience will stay with them 
for many years to come and hope that 
they enjoyed the trip as much as we 
did!  
 
Last Day of Term 
School will finish for the Summer     
Holidays on Friday 20th July at 1.30pm.  
Please arrange to pick your child up 
from school at this time.  Buses will 
leave school at 1.30pm. 

Sunday 10th 
June  

Much Marcle 
1100 

Second Sunday 
after Trinity 

Celebration of 
Marriage Service  

Sunday 17th 
June  

Much Marcle 
0930 

Third Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 24th 
June 

 Much Marcle 
0930 

Fourth Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 1st July 
Yatton 0930 

Fifth Sunday after 
Trinity Holy C 
Communion 

(BCP) 

Sunday 1st July 
Much Marcle 

1630 Café Church 

Sunday 8th July 
Much Marcle 

Sixth Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 15th July 
Much Marcle 

Seventh Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 22nd 
July 

Much Marcle 

Eighth Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 

Sunday 29th July 
Much Marcle 

Ninth Sunday 
after Trinity Holy 

Communion 
(BCP) 


